
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
 
 

Virtual School Presentation 
Thursday 9th December 

 
P&C Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 14th December 
(Menu / forms to come) 

 
 

Return to School 2022 
 

Staff: 28th  & 31st January 
 

Students: 1st February 
 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Yearbook Order Form 
 

Mango Fundraiser Form & 
Money 

 
Chocolate Fundraiser Money 

 
Christmas Raffle Tickets 

 
 
 
 
 

Online Forms 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 
 
 

   
 

Term 4 Week  8 

The term is finishing quite quickly. Our students are 
working well within the current guidelines and 
restrictions around COVID-19. This week I have emailed 
parents about the changes that have had to be 
implemented in accordance with the department’s 
guidelines. It was wonderful to read that presentations 
and farewells could go ahead. 
Even with these going ahead, there are still some 
restrictions around the implementation and running of 
these programs. 
Our Presentation Day will be held on Thursday 
9th December for our students and Stage 3 parents only. 
Our Year 6 farewell will be held at an outdoor venue. 
Our school will hold its party day at school, with planned 
activities and a showcase of our students’ films that 
have been created across the term. 
I have had some questions raised regarding the uniform 
policy and the wearing of jewellery. The uniform policy is 
due for review. I will be forwarding the current policy to 
our P&C executive for consultation. After this I will 
attach it to the Week 10 newsletter. If you would like to 
make comment or have suggestion around the uniform 
policy, I encourage families to email the school with your 
ideas or suggestions so we can start the year in 2022 
with an updated policy. 
 
Mrs Bultitude & Staff 

 
Attendance:   
 

 

 

 
 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

Week 7: 75% 
 
Week 8: 92% 
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Crazy Hair, Pyjama and BYOD Day 
As part of the Year 6 fundraiser, we are hosting a 
crazy hair, pyjama and BYOD (bring your own 
device) day on Tuesday 30th November. 
Students are encouraged to wear their wackiest 
hair styles, comfiest pyjamas (sun safe please—
no spaghetti straps or inappropriate footwear) 
and bring a laptop, iPad, iPod or tablet to engage 
with in the afternoon session. The cost to 
participate in the day is $2. Please bring your 
money on the day. Please note: if students do not 
have a device to bring in on the day, we have 
school laptops and iPads they can borrow. 
 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
Our Year 6 farewell will be held on Monday 13th 
December. Students will travel to Nelson Bay 
and have an enjoyable day at the Splash Water 
Park with lunch provided. Please check Compass 
for the online permission form. 
 
 
Last Day of School 
Students’ last day of school will be Thursday 
16th December. To celebrate the fantastic year 
we have had at Glen William Public School, we 
will be having our class parties and watching the 
films we made during technology. 
 
 
Premier’s Sporting Challenge 
This year, our school has again taken part in the 
Premier’s Sporting Challenge. Over the 10 week 
period in Term 2, we collected data on our 
participation in sport and P.E in an effort to be 
more active, more often. We have received our 
achievement awards this week. Congratulations 
to all of our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Cards 
The festive time of year is fast approaching. 
Please remind your child about the conditions of 
giving Christmas cards at school. If Christmas 
cards are given out with candy canes or types of 
Christmas chocolates, these are to be put into 
their school bag and eaten at home. 
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School Telephone 
We apologise for the school telephone being 
out of order this week.  There is a diversion in 
place and we have reported the matter to 
Telstra and to the Department. We hope that 
this matter will be resolved soon.  If you have 
difficulty contacting the school by phone, please 
email.  Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Details 
Please let the school know if there have been 
any changes to contact people or details. If you 
are unsure, the office can confirm the details 
we have on file. Correct details enable the 
school to contact families quickly should the 
need arise. 
 
 
Bus Travel 
Applications can now be made for school travel 
for 2022. If your child is starting High School 
next year, you will need to complete a new 
application at:  
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-
eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel  
Contact Shelton’s bus service for drop off and 
pick up times and locations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enrolment 
Glen William Public School is taking enrolments 
for all stages for 2022. Contact the school, or 
go to the Glen William Public School website -  
https://glenwillia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
and click on the Enrolment button at the top 
of the page.   
 
 
2022 School Term Dates  (for students) 

 
 

Tuesday 
1st February 

Friday 
8th April 

Term One 

Wednesday 
27th April 

Friday 
1st July 

Term Two 

Tuesday 
19th July 

Friday 
23rd September 

Term Three 

Monday 
10th October 

Monday 
19th September 

Term Four 
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Kindergarten Orientation 
Last week we hosted our new 2022             
Kindergarten buddies for their second visit. We 
took our favourite teddy bears out into our 
beautiful playground for a teddy bear’s picnic.  

During our last two visits this Tuesday and 
Thursday, our new kindergarten friends       
participated in a range of fun activities. They 
used playdoh, chalk mats, built vehicles with 
mobilo, built a track for marbles, painted a   
Rudolph the red-nosed reindeer picture and  
listened to stories read by their Year 5 buddies. 
Most importantly, they began learning the   
routines and expectations of our classroom for 
next year.  
We can’t wait to see you all again in 2022. Kin-
dergarten will start school on Tuesday 1st 
February. 

NOTE: All volunteers MUST be double 
Vaccinated. 

 
 
 Thank-you to all our families 

selling chocolates. We still 
have quite a few to sell so 
please see the office if you 
can help with another box.  

 
 
 We are collecting donations 

for the Christmas raffle 
hamper. Please send 
donations with your child 
into school for collection.  

 
 
 Our mango fundraiser has 

started up again. Trays of 
mangoes are $22. Please 
return order forms and 
money to the office by 
Wednesday 1st December. 

 
 
 The minutes from our last P&C meeting are 

available at the office for anyone wishing to 
see them. 

News From The P&C 
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